
TITLE IX – EEO Committee 

2014-2015 

End of Year Report 

 

Due to the reorganization of the academic units of the university, the 2013-2014 committee members 

continued during the 2014-2015 academic year.  Ms. Sherrye Carradine became the ex-officio member 

of the committee.  As the same committee members had participated in training and served on the 

committee during the previous year, formal meetings were not held; members, however, were assigned 

by President Bruno to TIX hearing and appeals committees as the need arose throughout the year.  Due 

to the confidential nature of the information, specific data cannot be provided. 

 

After Ms. Treina Landrum was appointed as the new Title IX Coordinator for ULM, Dr. Fellows and Ms. 

Pamela Jackson with her to begin to make plans for academic year 2015-2016.  These plans included 

providing specific training to committee members who could be selected by President Bruno to serve on 

hearing or appeals committees. 

 

 

Submitted by:  Dr. Judy Fellows, 2014-2015, Chair 


